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**PLEASE POST** 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A public hearing will be held by the Sacramento County Board of Education as required 
by Education Code Section 60119.    
 
The public hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, August 11, 2020 at 6:30 p.m.  
 
PURPOSE 
 
The Sacramento County Board of Education (Board) will determine whether a pupil in 
juvenile court schools operated by the Sacramento County Office of Education (SCOE) 
has sufficient textbooks and/or instructional materials in mathematics, science, 
history/social science, and English/language arts, including the English language 
development component of an adopted program.  The Board will also determine if each 
pupil enrolled in a health course has sufficient textbooks, instructional materials, or 
equipment. Parents, guardians, teachers, interested community members, employee 
association members, and administrative staff are invited to provide input. 
 
In compliance with current California Executive Orders and Orders by the Sacramento 
County Health Officer directing all individuals to stay at home (with limited exceptions 
not applicable here), and prohibiting all public and private gatherings of any number of 
people, and Executive Order N-29-20 allowing local legislative bodies to satisfy 
transparency requirements by holding meetings via teleconference, the Board will 
conduct this hearing via Zoom video and/or teleconference.  Members of the public may 
access the meeting and provide public comment as follows:  
 
Zoom Video Conference:  To view the meeting from a computer, tablet, or smart phone, 
go to:  https://scoe.zoom.us/j/95095568462 
 
To listen by telephone:  Primary Number: (669) 900-6833 
Secondary Number: (346) 248-7799   Enter the Meeting ID: 950 9556 8462 
 
Public Comment: Members of the public may submit public comment through a Google 
form at https://bit.ly/scoe-board-8-11-20. Written comments received before the public 
comment portion of the August 11, 2020 meeting will be read during the 
teleconferenced meeting at appropriate times. 
 
Persons who require reasonable accommodation or modification to observe and/or offer 
public comment are asked to contact the Superintendent’s Office at (916) 228-2410 or 
wwatson@scoe.net at least 48 hours before the meeting. 
 
Materials subject to the public hearing are available at the Sacramento County Office of 
Education website at https://www.scoe.net/board/schedule/.  For more information, 
please call (916) 228-2410. 
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